
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cleveland, Friday, December 8th, 2023 

Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers 

REGARDING: 178TH
 WALES COVID-19 UPDATE________________________     __   

Dear Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers, 

An employee working on 4th floor tested positive for COVID-19, therefore Shaw 4 

is under a VIGIE watch.  

Preventive measures in place for residents living on Shaw 4: 

• If a resident develops cold or flu symptoms:  

• Process a rapid Covid test, if negative, resident must always wear a 

mask when they leave their bedroom to prevent the spread of 

germs. 

• Resident must maintain 2-meters distance while in common areas 

(living room, dining room etc.) and eat their meals in the visitor’s 

dinning room adjacent from the main dining room. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our Director 

of Nursing, Audrey Beauchesne at abeauchesne@waleshome.ca or 819-826-3266 

extension 224. You can also visit our website at https://waleshome.ca/all-the-news. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Brendalee Piironen 

Executive Director   

bpiironen@waleshome.ca 

819-826-3266 extension 247 
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